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== The BOSONE to: Cynthia C Johnson 03/28/2011 11:18 AM
Sent by: Loretta M Featherston

Yes on Shingle Springs Plan

Kevin Schneider to: bosone 03/28/2011 09:08 AM

Dear Mr. Knight,

My daughter is on the Trojans MTB Team. | drive her several times each week from
Placerville to practice with her team. | ride with the team as well as an assistant coach.

A trail for the many new riders we are nurturing is essential in our area.

I support the Shingle Springs Plan and hope to have your support (as well as Jack
Sweeney's) in the upcoming vote.

Thank you,

Kevin Schneider
-—- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/28/2011 11:17 AM —---

‘,ﬁ Shingle trail plan

Matt Johnson to: bosone 03/28/2011 09:21 AM

Supervisor Knight, [ would like you to consider voting yes on the "Shingle Plan" to improve
the the trail east from the county line. This would be a huge benefit to the community and

open up areas to people who live to the west of the county line. thank you matt johnson
——- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/28/2011 11:17 AM ——-

{ Shingle Plan

John Stone to: bosone 03/28/2011 09:55 AM

Dear Supervisor Knight,
Just a quick note in support of the Shingle Plan.
Thanks, John Stone

—— Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/28/2011 11:17 AM —-
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{ Shingle plan
\

jmzlarsen to: bosone@edcgov.us 03/28/2011 11:03 AM

Please support the plan and vote in favor of prepping the lower portion of the
corridor for multi-use trails.

Good for health, good for community!

James Larsen
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